
MRS. CATHY

Mrs. Cathy is our Financial Administrator.  She handles tuition and scholarship
payments.  Some interesting facts about Mrs. Cathy are:

She has been married over 30 years
She has 3 grown daughters, one of which is Ms. Dyer
She’s worked at two different schools as a Financial Administrator, for over 15
years
In her spare time she enjoys traveling the country in her RV with her husband
She is a travel agent and can plan your next vacation!
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THIS IS WORTH REPEATING -- and I have added
more bullet points
Car tags are essential for a smooth and safe
carline
EVERYONE should have car tags (if you don’t know
and we will get one to you)
Each color lets staff know which direction you
should go
If your child is dropped off or picked-up on the
right side of the building you should have a
gold/yellow tag.  If your child is dropped off or
picked up at the front of the school, you should
have an orange tag.  If your student is dropped
off or picked up on the left side of the building
you should have a blue tag.  If you have any other
color car tag it’s no good.
The names on the car tags let us call ahead for
your student so there is less wait time
We can not see most car tags if you lay them on
your dash
Car tags need to be visible to staff for early
drop-off AND afternoon pick-up
A pant hanger works really well to put your car
tag on and hang from your rearview mirror --
some even put them on their visor and drop down
the visor we the tag is visible
Even if you student has attended here for years,
please display your car tag

CAR-TAGS

IMPORTANT DATES

SCHOLARSHIP UPDATE

The second round of funding for quarter 1 has started to come in. Please

remember that parents must approve the scholarship payment for the school

EVERY quarter this year. You should receive an email from Step-Up when it is

time for you to approve the quarterly scholarship payment. If you have not yet

approved a scholarship payment for the first quarter, please log on to your EMA

account to see if there is a payment waiting for your approval.

1.

If your scholarship will not cover the full amount for the annual tuition and fees,

you can expect to receive an email from Cathy that details the amount due and

the options for payment. These emails are being sent out as soon as we know the

amount of your scholarship; this is usually after we receive the first quarter

payment. 

2.

If you have questions regarding these scholarship updates, please email Cathy at

chernandez@thekeytolearning.org 

3.

9/16 -- Creative Minds -- 3:15-4:15
9/17 -- Sec. Sports Club -- 3:15-4:15
9/17 -- Lego Club -- 3:15-4:15 
9/17 -- Spirit Night -- Panda Express
9/19 -- Elem. Sports Club -- 3:15-4:15
9/24 -- Sec. Sports Cllub -- 3:15-4:15
9/24 -- Lego Club -- 3:15-4:15
9/26 -- Elem. Sports Club -- 3:15-4:15
9/27 -- Sweet Snack Sale (PTF Fundraiser)

WEEK OF 9/16/24

Our Walk-A-Thon is coming up quickly!!!  Your child should have brought home the sponsor
sheet yesterday (Friday 9/13/24).  Please encourage them to ask family members,
neighbors, and church friends to sponsor them.  There are individual prizes to win as well
as class prizes.  

The first Parent Support Group was a huge success
with 8-10 parents logging in.  Dr. Nyman and Mrs. Bell
explained the difference between an IEP, service
plan and a 504.  Looking forward to the next one
10/17/24 at 1:00.  Zoom link will be sent out before
then.

A HUGE “Thank you” to the Packey family (and her company) for donating a much
needed printer to the Front Office.  Thank you so much!

WALK-A-THON

THANK YOU!

PARENT SUPPORT GROUP



PLEASE JOIN US FOR OUR 

OCTOBER 3, 2024
AT

5:00 P.M.-7:00 P.M.
COME SEE THE AMAZING PROJECTS YOUR

STUDENTS HAVE MADE.

THERE WILL BE A PARENT CONTEST
WITH A PRIZE GIFT BASKET.

SECONDARY
SCIENCE & HISTORY

FAIR



Fundraiser for

The Key to Learning Spirit Night
20% of event sales will be donated
TK2L seeks to raise funds for our school
through fundraising nights.

When
Tuesday, September 17, 2024

Time: 10:00 AM to 9:00 PM

How to Order

Where
Panda Express located at:

2591 Us Hwy 27 Clermont FL 34711 
(352) 243 - 8808

Order ahead or on the event day Tuesday, September 17, 2024

 

© 2024 Panda Restaurant Group, Inc. All Rights Reserved.

Participating fundraiser guests are required to present a valid fundraiser flyer (paper copy or digital image) with each order to receive credit towards the
fundraiser. Flyers may not be distributed inside or within the vicinity of the restaurant including, without limitation to, the restaurant parking lot before or
during the fundraiser. Panda Restaurant Group reserves the right cancel any and all fundraiser events, if the Panda Restaurant Group Fundraiser
Guidelines are not followed. Panda Restaurant Group will donate 20% of all purchases made, pre-tax and before fees, at the designated date, time, and
your Panda Express location when purchased with your unique code at check-out or when a copy of this flyer is presented. Purchase(s) of gift cards do
not count towards the fundraiser, but purchases made with gift cards will count. No portion of purchase is tax deductible.

PandaExpress.com or the App. 
Enter 371731 in the fundraiser code box

Bring paper flyer or show it on 
your smartphone

Online In-Person

or

Find a local hiring event or apply online at PandaCareers.com


